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Do you know why cows stick their tongues in their nostrils? 

 
Tiny glands in a cow’s nose secretes mucus to protect their lungs 

from harmful bacteria in the air they breathe.  The bacteria gets 

stuck in the mucus instead of reaching the lungs -which could 

potentially make the cow sick. 

 

But all this mucus can make for a messy nose! 

 

Since it’s tough for cows to blow their nose with a tissue, the cow 

will curl her long tongue into her nostril to give it a good clean. 

Cow tongues are perfectly shaped for cleaning their noses.  Better 

yet, their tongues are quite rough, which helps scrape their nostrils 

clean. 

 

(Hart Dairy Creamery, 2022) 

  

Youth Director Message 
Hey Kids! 

 Many of you already know me, but I’m going to be serving as your Youth Director for the next couple of years. 

I’m excited to get to know each of you better and to help you grow your knowledge and love for the Dexter breed.  

We have a new mascot that’s going to be helping us as well. She’s a red Irish Dexter heifer, but she doesn’t have a 

name yet. I’m going to be needing some help with coming up with a name! Any suggestions? 

 The purpose of this MOOsletter is to help keep you engaged and informed.  I’ll share announcements such as 

upcoming events and youth projects. I’m asking you to share your comments, ideas, and pictures with me at 

OVDBAyouth@gmail.com. If you have a personal email address, send that to me as well so that these MOOsletters 

and other important news can come directly to your inbox -with your parent’s permission, of course. 

 When you participate in projects or activities, I’ll record your participation and enter any tickets on your behalf 

into raffle drawings. When you respond to questions or trivia, not only will I include your responses in the next edition, I’ll 

choose one of you to put into our youth spotlight. Hope to see you at the Expo! 

           -Renae Lizarraga 

  

Upcoming Event 

 
2022 ADCA NATIONAL DEXTER EXPO 

JUNE 16-18, 2022 

 
Wayne County Fairgrounds  

Wooster, OH 

 

Expo Info - American Dexter Cattle 

Association 

 

Question of the month 

 

What was your favorite thing about the 

 2022 OVDBA show? Why? 
 

 
 

Submit your answers by June 25th to: 

OVDBAyouth@gmail.com so your answers can be 

included in the next MOOsletter. 

 

 

 

June 2022 
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